
Lampson Brook Farm Board of Directors 
Minutes: March 27, 2023 
 
Board Attendance:  David Haines, Jonathan Spiegel, Tammy Ryan, Gerard Kennedy, Bob 
O’Connor 
 
Introductions:  Each person introduced themselves. The Board discussed the minutes from the 
February 7th meeting and voted unanimously to approve.   
 
The Board has not received any comments from DCAMM on the LBF Management Plan sent in 
October, 2022.  A board member noted that the access road should be slightly extended to lot 
9-51D (compost site) on the survey plan. A question was asked if this lot is in the Forest parcel.  
 
There was an update from Doug Albertson of the Town of Belchertown on the pending Zoning 
Bylaw for a portion of the Farm. Doug noted that there will be a public hearing on April 11th, 
and he will send information to the Board on the meeting.  
 
There was a conversation about whether DCAMM would extend the current NESFI lease when 
it ends this fall. There was a discussion about whether the Board should send a letter to 
DCAMM asking for the best path forward for the LBF and the Board voted to send this letter 
with a vote of 3 in favor and 1 abstained. 
 
 The Board then voted unanimously to adjourn. 


